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Putting Northland first

	New RPS Discussion Document
	


Please use this form to make your comments and return to:

Freepost 139690

New RPS

Northland Regional Council

Private Bag 9021

Whangarei Mail Centre

Whangarei 0148

or email to mailroom@nrc.govt.nz 

Please attach additional sheets, if required for any further comments – thank you for your time.

	
Feedback should reach the Northland Regional Council by 17 December, 2010.


	Name
	

	Organisation (if applicable) 
	

	Postal address
	
Postcode:

	Email 
	

	Telephone number
	

	Note: We’ll be putting together a summary of all responses and publishing these on our website early next 
year.  (Please note, this may include your name/company and a summary of your comments but not your 
contacts details.)  



	We want to know what you think …

The following are some general questions to help you with your comments.  

(Have we identified the significant resource management issues for Northland?

(How do you think we should be managing those issues?

(How can we improve the integrated management of our natural and physical resources (e.g. focusing on common overarching themes across resource areas)?

(How can we make the new RPS more user-friendly (e.g. structure of the document)?

There are additional issue-specific questions below (these are also throughout the document) which have been included to assist you.  




	Regional Community Growth
Question:

What role should the new RPS have in promoting and managing growth?
Comments:

We need to consider the implications of 'Growth'. Will it bring more pollution and competition for resources? Will it in fact enhance the life of all the inhabitants of Northland. Any growth should be sustainable and not impact adversely on the environment.

It should always be at the forefront of our thinking that the economy is totally dependent on the environment, and if we threaten our environment we do likewise to our economy.

When considering growth we must appreciate that one of the most important assets we have is our wild, untamed nature – for both the locals and tourists to enjoy – and any growth should not be to the detriment of this important factor.

As the economy tightens (the next oil supply crunch is due mid to late 2012 –( see “the next oil shock?” Parliamentary Research Paper October 2010) the need to create meaningful jobs will be a high priority. What better way than to encourage community groups to help maintain and enhance the indigenous biodiversity and natural values present in Northland?






